

TICHBORNE PARK CRICKET CLUB

Dear Brendan

Thank you for your e-mail dated 21st November 2016. On behalf of Tichborne Park Cricket Club I would like to apply for a grant for the financial year 2017-2018 to help fund repairs to our mobile practice nets.

To meet the SEPL league accreditation, the club must have mobile practice nets that can be used over the artificial and grass wickets for junior and senior practice. At present the frame needs repairing and some of the nest needs replacing. The total cost to repair the nets is £395.00, so any grant given would be a great help.

Once again the cricket club would like to thank the village and its Parish Council for its continued support for the club and wish you well in all your efforts.

Kind regards

Andy Joyce

Tichborne Park Cricket Club